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Council,
I was not at the meeting but I can appreciate how awful it was.
I think your suggestion to temporarily discontinue zoom communications and comments is a good idea. A way to
test the system. Perhaps comments could be made on chat for the Council to view.
Judith Reimuller
Resident of Burbank Heights
Sent from my iPhone




